
 

1900 W. Olney Avenue 

Philadelphia, PA  19141 

 
 

June 6, 2016 

 

I am writing to you regarding the course offerings for the Fall 2016 semester.  This website 

contains your registration materials and a list of course offerings which you will need for 

registration.  Registration for Fall begins on June 6 at 3:00 PM.   

 

Please remember, that even with an online format, courses do have limited availability.  Since 

students usually take only one course at a time, the days for your synchronous sessions are not 

limited to one specific day.  The instructor will provide you with that information as we move 

closer to the start of the semester.  I still urge you to make early decisions on your selections.   

Please remember, that if the course is offered in one session, it will not be offered again until at 

the earliest next year, so please check the tentative rotations to be sure you plan your progression.  

If you have any questions, I invite you to contact me via email.  If you wish to discuss your 

program or your future course options, I am also available for that.  You should look at 

degreeworks to check on your progress. If you see something that appears incorrect, let me know 

and I will be happy to check. 

 

I have updated the future course offerings for Fall through Summer, although there may be 

additions to future schedules. As this sheet indicates, this is a tentative schedule for upcoming 

semesters, so there may be changes based on students and faculty.  If there is something specific 

you would like to discuss, please contact me. 

 

CAPSTONE STUDENTS 

If you are planning to complete your capstone during the summer semester, you need to check the 

website for the PRE-REGISTRATION directions.  You need to submit the capstone proposal 

packet by Friday, May 6.  If you are planning to complete your capstone in Fall, your capstone 

proposal needs to be submitted by Friday, July 29.  The set of pre-semester activities are listed in 

the capstone course at https://lasalle.instructure.com/courses/5945 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. I will be happy to help you decide on your course 

choices. 

  

Sincerely, 

Peggy McCoey 
Margaret M. McCoey, M.S. 

Program Director 

215.951.1136 

mccoey@lasalle.edu 

https://lasalle.instructure.com/courses/5945

